
                                                          LEGAL NOTICE 

         NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing has been scheduled by the North 

Dansville Town Board for June 08, 2021 at 7:00PM in the North Danville Town Hall, 14 Clara 

Barton St., Dansville NY. to hear public comment on the Town of North Dansville’s Forest 

Stewardship Plan. The plan will assist the Town in responsibly harvesting trees on Town owned 

property in the area of Dansville Recreational Park (Frontage Rd.) and Town owned land south 

of the Park (Poags Hole area) A copy of the Forest Stewardship Plan may be viewed at the North 

Dansville Town Clerk’s Office, 14 Clara Barton St. Dansville NY, during normal business hours 

or visit the Town’s website @ www.northdansville.org 

All interested parties are urged to attend. 

 

 

Timothy R. Wolfanger 

Town Clerk/Tax Collector 

 

http://www.northdansville.org/

